
Total Amount of Institutional Funds: $91, 306 

Total Amount Awarded: $46,624 

 

December 31, 2020 Institutional Report & Expenditure Form 

 

Quarter October 1, 2020 – December 31, 2020 

 

1. Taylor Business Institute received funding from the federal government for a grant under 

the CARES ACT as part of the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF). The 

school signed and returned the Certification and Agreement as of May 5, 2020 as 

required under the CARES Act with its assurance that the school will use no less than 

50% of the CARES Act funds for Emergency Financial Aid Grants to students. 

 

2. The total amount received from the HEERF as part of the CARES Act Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants to the Institution: $91,306.  

 

3. [updated] The total amount of HEERF CARES Act Emergency Financial Aid Grants 

used by the Institution to date: 

 

• $26,787 as of September 30, 2020 

• $46,624 as of December 31, 2020 

 

4. [updated] The method to which the institution has used the funds available has been 

towards the following: (look to the Expenditure Report Form for further details) 

• Assessment Software (Nuventive) 

• Library Research Software (EBSCO) 

• Network Class Equipment 

• Server and Firewall Maintenance to support the Delivery of online classes for 

both Students and Professors along with Staff working from home 

• Hard Drives to ensure the computers are working at their best 

• In Service Training Materials 

• Technology to assist with Online Teaching: Projector, Tablet + Pen & Speakers 

• Coping with Covid Training Seminar for Teachers to assist the students 

• AACU Discipline Seminars  

• Springshare Library software 

• ITEP software for our ESL Program 


